

Preschool Class

Parent Newsletter ♦ October 2019



October verse: "Your word is a lamp unto my feet and a light unto my path." Psalm 119:105



Sept 30– Oct 4 Fall Projects
Oct 7-11 Fall Animals
Oct 14-18 Apples, Apples
Oct 21-25 Pumpkin Fun

Oct 28 - Nov 1

Harvest Fun

Candy Donations

You can donate three large (5 lb.) bags of candy for the Pumpkin Patch to fulfill your volunteer hours for 2019-20.

Please bring them to the office.

NO HARD CANDY PLEASE



Pumpkin Parties Oct 30 & 31 (Children Only)

Children may wear costumes to school that are comfortable and easy to get on & off. No weapons, evil or scary costumes, or shoes that are unsafe on the playground ("fancy dress-up" shoes).

Dear Families:

This year has gotten off to a fabulous start! We are having <u>a lot</u> of fun and beginning to get into our routine more and more each day. It has been a real joy to watch the children making new friends and so excited to learn. Thank you for supporting your child (and the teachers) as we continue on our preschool journey.

Loran Tolbert (Isabel's mom) has agreed to be our room mom this year. Thank you Loran!

Here are some friendly reminders:

- I have designated the top portion of our classroom door as the "parent information board." I will post our weekly lesson plan and information for families about party signups, picture day, etc. here.
- Please be sure to cut fruit such as grapes into bite size pieces so they don't create a choking hazard.
- Please label your child's <u>outerwear</u>. It can get a little confusing trying to figure out which jacket belongs to each child. Please send your child to school in "playground-safe" footwear. We recommend tennis shoes. Please leave all capes at home. They create a choking hazard.

Beverly Martin, Head Teacher

P.S. Our class needs 4 pumpkins. Please bring small to medium pumpkins. Thank you!



No School

Thurs. 10/10 & Fri. 10/11 for staff in-service.

Pumpkin Patch

Thursday, October 31
4:00 to 7:30 p.m.
in the gym.
Lots of fun, games
& candy!
Admission is

FREE

School Pictures Oct. 3

The Picture Man will take individual pictures of the children on Thursday 10/3. Our M-W-F friends will take theirs on Friday, Oct. 4.

The photos will be available for viewing and purchase a few weeks later.